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TOWN OF BROADWAY 
 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 

FEBRUARY 11, 2020 
 
 

 A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
February 11, at 4:00 p.m. at the Council Chamber, 103 North Main Street, Broadway, 
North Carolina. 
 
 Board members present were Mayor Donald Andrews, Commissioners Tommy 
Beal, Lynne Green, Janet Harrington, Teresa Kelly and Jim Paschal.  Also, Town 
Manager Dustin Kornegay and Town Clerk Laura Duval were present.  
 

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Andrews.   
 
The first order of business was appointing an Acting Town Manager. 

Commissioner Kelly made the motion to appoint Bob Stevens as Acting Town Manager. 
The motion was seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Beal. Motion carried unanimously. 

 
A luncheon will be held Friday from 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. for Town Manager 

Kornegay. It will take place at Los Charros. All Town staff have been invited, and the 
Town Hall will be closed during the luncheon.  

 
Mayor Andrews gave the Commissioners an opportunity to address Mr. 

Kornegay. Commissioner Kelly stated she loves Dustin. He has been a blessing and a 
joy to work with. Dustin has been a breath of fresh air to the Town. She appreciated the 
way he rolled up his sleeves to help with the Christmas parade and the festival. 

 
Commissioner Harrington stated that she loves Dustin and will miss him. He has 

done a great job, and she appreciates all he’s done for the Town. 
 
Mayor Pro Tem Beal expressed his appreciation to Dustin for always answering 

his questions. He appreciated what Dustin has done for him and the Town.  
 
Commissioner Green stated that she loves Dustin, too. She believes he has 

done great work, and the Town has been very blessed to have him as Town Manager. 
  
Commissioner Paschal stated Dustin has done a really good job. He enjoyed 

working with him. 
 
Mayor Andrews commented that he and Dustin worked great together. He stated 

that Dustin was good to work with and was good for our Town. 
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The Mayor requested a motion to go into closed session to discuss personnel 

matters per G.S. 143-318.11(a)(6). Commissioner Paschal made the motion to go into 
closed session. The motion was seconded by Commissioner Kelly. 

 
 After returning to regular session, there was no further business to come before 
the Town Board. Mayor Pro Tem Beal made the motion to adjourn the meeting. The 
motion was seconded by Commissioner Paschal. Motion carried unanimously to 
adjourn. 
 
 
 
            
      Donald F. Andrews 
      Mayor 
 
 
 
      
Laura K. Duval 
Town Clerk 
 
 


